
(NAR) VOL. 17 NO. 1 / JANUARY - MARCH 2006


[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 01, SERIES OF 2006,
January 09, 2006 ]

ENTRY PERMIT REQUIREMENT FOR CNMI-BOUND WORKERS

The Philippine Overseas Labor Office in Saipan has advised that all CNMI-bound
workers must ensure that the NBI clearances attached to their employment
documents should have complete biometrics, especially thumbmarks, in order to
prevent delay in the issuance of the authority for entry or entry permits by the CNMI
Division of Immigration.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Adopted: 9 Jan. 2006

(SGD.) ROSALINDA DIMAPILIS-BALDOZ 

Administrator

 

Source: Supreme Court E-Library 

This page was dynamically generated by the E-Library Content Management System (E-LibCMS)


